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Friday 19th April 2024 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

Your BSA needs you! 
 

Starting in September 2024, the BSA (Bosham School 

Association) are looking to appoint a new Chair or Co-

Chairs, as well as a new secretary. This is a fantastic 

opportunity for you to support the school, helping to raise 

crucial funds to enrich the lives of the children at Bosham 

Primary School with their learning and development. 

 

If you would like more information about what you have to 

do in each role, Ashleigh and Jo, the current Co-Chairs as 

well as Kate the current secretary, are happy to discuss this with you. Although the rules will not start until 2024 the 

new people will be voted in at the annual general meeting on Monday, 1st July 2024. Everyone is welcome to this 

meeting, which will start promptly at 7pm at Bosham Primary School. 

 

We would appreciate if you could let us know if you intend on running for either of the roles. Please email 

boshamschoolassociation@gmail.com by Friday 3rd May. This information will remain confidential. Thank you in 

advance for your consideration and we look forward to receiving your interest emails. 

 

I would like to thank Ashleigh Young, Jo Jarrett and Kate Robst who have decided to step down from running the 

BSA. Under their leadership they have raised thousands of pounds which have been spent on improving the 

education of the children at Bosham. They have provided money to allow the EYFS outdoor provision to be 

enhanced, bought our new Little Wandle reading scheme which 

has had a brilliant impact on improving the quality of our phonics 

and given each class funds to reduce the costs of trips to all families 

so we can ensure our curriculum is really engaging.  

 

The Bosham Association  
 

Last week members of The Bosham Association 'sided' the eastern 

part of the Delling Lane pavement, cutting back the verge to 

expose more of the pavement. The result is that pedestrians should 

now find it much easier to navigate the pavement. There is a plan to 

tackle the other side of the road shortly. It is hoped that this 

improvement along with the warmer weather will encourage more 

families to walk to school. 
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Summer term club information  

Coding Club 

We are extremely grateful to Mr Miller who has offered to run coding club for free this term.  We have 6 free spaces 

available for year 6 children.  Please contact Mrs Walster in the school office if you would like to book a space.  The 

club runs on a Tuesday morning from 08:00 until school starts  

There are still places available in: 

Reptylers  

• £60 for 10 weeks Starting on Wednesday 17th April  

• To book: https://reptylers.schoolipal.co.uk 

Judo (free trial) Mr Pring is happy to offer the children a free trial for Judo club.  Please do contact him directly to 

arrange a free trial. 

Cross Fit  
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School PSHE Focus for next week – Try to solve friendship problems when they occur  

Monday 22 April  

 

Tuesday 23 April 

• Dance Club to Dance House at Worthing Theatre 1pm and evening show 

• 13:30 - Year 5 Bourne Enthuse project 

Wednesday 24th April 

•  14:30 - Rock Steady using the hall for Spring Concert – parents invited 

Thursday 25th April 

• 09:00 - Y6 to Bosham Church with Paul Ullson 

• Rap therapy workshop at Oakwood  

• 13:00 - Future Flyers 4- 1 pm - 3pm 

Friday 26th April  

 

 

Key dates for your diary 

• Tuesday 23 April – Dance House at Worthing Theatre 

• Saturday 27 April – Chichester Cormorants gala 

• Thursday 2 May – Sunbeams to Chichester Planetarium 

• Monday 13 May – Friday 17 May – Year 6 SATS week 

• Saturday 18 May – Summer Fair  

• Wednesday 26 June – New Reception class first transition day 

• Wednesday 3 July – Transition day 

• Wednesday 10 July – Sunbeams to Wicked in London 

• New Production dates for Sunbeams and Catamarans, Thursday 11 July (evening) and Friday 12 July 

(afternoon and evening) 

• Monday 8 July – Sports Day  
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